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Church Family Newsletter 17th July 2020 
 

Dear Church family, 

For many children they are about to start their summer holidays, and what a strange summer it 
will be for them.  For some life carries on as it did through most of lockdown, for others they might 
look forward to getting away a bit, for others perhaps a break from home schooling is a welcome 
relief!  I know for many parents that may be so! 

The PCC is meeting on Monday to agree how we can restart services safely, so please do pray 
for us as we meet, that God would give us all wisdom to navigate what will be a different kind of 
meeting together and service to what we are used to.  We hope to start slowly and safely and 
build from there.  More to come on this next week. 

 
 

This Sunday:     Matthew 6:5-15 

Living Faith: Pray to our Father 
 
I don't know about you, but I have heard a lot more people talking about prayer through these last 
months of Covid.  The crisis came and people started talking not just in terms of "their thoughts" 
being with people suffering, but "thoughts and prayers" for them. 

One of the most famous bits of Jesus' sermon on the mount, is the most important and well-known 
prayer in history: the Lord's Prayer. 

The Lord's Prayer gives us confidence in prayer, that we pray to our Father God who loves us 
and will provide, forgive, and deliver us in our need. 

Join us for our online service from 9:30. 

Youtube:  https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCDtsdqyqX6S8yZZI5S-pK6Q 
 
Facebook:  https://www.facebook.com/frantchurch 

 

During summer we are not planning on having our usual zoom coffee afterwards. 

---- 

  

Every blessing, 

-Rev Brendan 

 


